
 
 
 
 

 
BUCS TEAM RACING CHAMPIONSHIPS 2019 

 
FINALS NOTICE #1: TO TEAM CAPTAINS  

 

  
The BUCS Team Racing Championship finals will be held on the 9th-11th April 2019 at Spinnaker 
Sailing Club. BUSA and the local organisers have been struggling to source sufficient volunteers to 
run the event to a high standard. 
 
Due a lack of available volunteers, we will require each competing team to provide a non-racing 
volunteer as described in the Notice of Race point 11 (reproduced below).  
 
This volunteer must be prepared to assist with the running of the event (e.g. start boat/finish boat) 
and be prepared go to afloat during the event. This volunteer need not be registered on BUCS score 
but their identity should be declared to the BUSA secretary at the email address below in advance 
on the event.  
 
Please submit the name, email address and mobile no. of your nominated volunteer to 
busa@rya.org.uk by Tuesday night, 2 April 2019. 
 
You will be asked to name the volunteer at event registration on 8th-9th April 2019.  
Teams which do not provide a non-racing volunteer will be subject to protest by the Race 
Committee. 
 
We regret that this is necessary, however it is needed to provide an event of a suitable quality for 
the competition. We thank all teams in advance for their understanding. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the BUSA secretary (busa@rya.org.uk).  

 
NOR 11. Provision of Helpers 

11.1 The Organizing Authority may require a team to provide one or more non-racing 
volunteer(s) to each event the team enters. Volunteers must be prepared to assist in the 
organisation of racing and be equipped to go afloat. The Organizing Authority will 
endeavour to provide the Team Captain with at least two weeks’ notice of this requirement 
[DP]. 

 
 

Chris Lindsay 
Emily Robertson 

 
BUSA Technical Delegates 

25 March 2019 
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